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Acknowledgements to City of Mississauga and Mississauga Valley Community Centre 

 

 

The Filipino Seniors of Mississauga (FSM) would like to take this opportunity to officially recognize and 

express our heartfelt gratitude to the City of Mississauga and the administrative personnel of The 

Mississauga Valley Community Centre (MVCC) for enabling us the use of the MVCC room facilities for 

free all these years.   

 

The savings realized from the free use of the room facilities every Wednesdays and Saturdays have 

afforded our association significant savings and have greatly supplemented our programs for our 

senior members.   

 

A big Thank you for all the continued support and accommodations from the Filipino Seniors of 

Mississauga (FSM). 

 

 

 

Rene Sevilla 

FSM President 

 


